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the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre, Liverpool. 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 32 – 2024 
 

Rochester Bridge 
Survey Work and Span Closure 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that survey work on Rochester Bridge is due to commence 17th June 

2024.  The Rochester Bridge Trust have commissioned contractors “Conway” to undertake some 

survey and investigation work on the Rochester Service Well and bridge abutment which will result 

in the closure of the Rochester span during work periods. The multi-cat Emilia D will be on site on 

or around 17th June and will be working for approximately 5 days under and around the bridge 

span during which times the Rochester span will be closed to navigation. The centre and Strood 

spans of the bridge will remain open and unaffected by the work. 

 

Whilst in position Emilia D will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch. 74 at all times 

 

 
 

Admiralty Chart No. 1835 refers. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 (Recorded Line). 
 

Marine Operations Department               10th June 2024. 
Peel Ports London Medway              


